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The Cog  
Rotary Club of Harwich-Dennis
July 30, 2015

President Paul opened the meeting at 7:03 a.m.  Juan led us in song.  Monsignor Phil gave the benediction.  

Visitors:  	Liz Myskoe
		Jack Peacock
		Deborah                    Hill NY
		Peter Pascarosa, Mariner’s Coach
		Jim Dowling
		Alice McGovern, Cambridge Rotary


Announcements

Cape Cod Rotary Counsel 
10/6	After Hours Night 5-7 at Yarmouth House

Barbara – District Grant Committee
	19 grants approved


HAPPYBUCKS / SAD BUCKS
	
Howard		Sox game last night
Paul			Dog Acupuncture
Barbara		Sister-in-law here
			Dolphin Cruise

Anthony		Company Party at Mayflower Beach
			M
Alice			Happy to Return to Cape
Juan			Words of Wisdom


Short Program
	Liz Myskoe and Jack Peacock spoke about the Dennis Braille Trail and the Twenty-Fifth Anniversary of the Americans with Disabilities Act.  They are actively involved.

Long Program
	President Paul introduced Hillary Reed, Executive Director of the
							     Hyannis Chapter of the Red Cross

	The Hyannis Chapter is celebrating its 100th Anniversary.  The Red Cross on Cape Cod was started in Harwich by Mary Ethel Young in July 1915.  It has gone through multiple name changes and many locations.

	Its basic mission has remained unchanged - to provide assistance in emergencies, help to the injured and training in emergency aid.

	It provides official emergency notification to soldiers and sailors.

	It collected 40% of the U.S. Blood Supply.

	Locally it resp0nds to all fires, and staffs storm shelters.

	Currently the Chapter is in the middle of a $100,000 fund drive

					

Door prize won by Pat Jacobs

50/50 Raffle was won by visiting Rotarian, Deborah.  Pot is  $376  25 cards 

Your Scribe,
	Jim Higgins 
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